
 

Dear Sherman Families, 

The Fairfield Public Schools has an exciting new curricular program for all students in 
grades 3, 4 and 5: 

                                      STEAM 
                       S(cience) T(echnology) E(ngineering) A(rts) M(athematics) 

 
Students will meet with their STEAM teacher once per six-day cycle to apply problem 
solving and inquiry processes to address everyday situations. We are very excited 
about this addition to our already rich elementary curricula. 
 
Some of the materials we will be using include: 

• KEVA Contraptions  
• LEGO Education WeDo 2.0 
• Snap Circuits Jr. 
• Ozobot 
• Sphero 
• Mobile 3D Printer 

If you would like to learn more about this program, parents of students in grades 3, 4 
and 5 are invited to attend STEAM Information Night on October 4. Come see what 
your children will be experiencing and try out some of our exciting materials. 

STEAM Info Night 
Thursday, October 4 

6:00 
Fairfield Warde High School Auditorium 

I look forward to working with your children this year. Please feel free to reach out if you 
have any questions regarding the STEAM program.   

 
Sincerely, 

Sheila Ferrara 
Roger Sherman STEAM Teacher 
sferrara@fairfieldschools.org 


